
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 2023  

   

Dear Parent/Carer  

   

We are excited to be part of a very inspiring dance project with the English National Ballet. 

 

The project is being offered to Y7-Y10 students and there are a limited number of spaces 

available.  

 

Each student taking part in this project will take part in the following opportunities. 

 

• Four in-school dance workshops delivered by choreographers from the English 

National Ballet. 

• A choreography exchange and insights day on Friday 10th March at The Questors 

Theatre, Ealing. 

• A free theatre ticket to watch ‘Creature’ at Sadler’s Wells theatre on Friday 

24th March 7.30pm. This will be organised as a school trip. 

 

Students do not need to have a lot of dance experience and the dance workshops will involve 

several different dance styles linked to the performance of ‘Creature’. 

 

If your child is interested in this opportunity, please ask them to meet me at lunch time on 

Friday 27th January in BIS 3. 

 

Yours faithfully 

   

Mrs Dowdle 

Assistant Headteacher  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 


